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Looking Ahead 

May 23rd 
Art Show Ice Cream 

Social Fundraiser 
6pm-7:30pm 

NO AFTER SCHOOL 
May 27th 

Memorial Day 
No School 

Pre-K Awesome News 

Next Week 

Next week we will 

be learning about 

plants and jungle 

animals. 

This Week 

We had a great week learning more about the letters ‘M’ and ‘N’.  This week we practiced our 

letter cheers for both letters and read the stories Monkey’s Miserable Monday and The 

Nicest Newt.  We had fun singing along to our letter sound songs and StoryBots for each of 

the letters.  We also learned about the number 19. 

Throughout the week we learned about the life cycle of frogs.  We learned that frogs, like 

butterflies, go through metamorphosis.  The frogs change from eggs, to tadpoles, to froglets 

and then into adult frogs.   It was fun dancing and moving our bodies around like frogs going 

through their life cycle.  

During Music class, Miss Katie came in to sing and dance with us as we learned about frogs and 

other animals that live in the swamp.  We loved listening to her book, Widemouthed Bullfrog. 

This week we had a special field trip to Sidway Elementary.  On Wednesday, we were picked up 

by the ‘big kid’ bus and taken for a tour of the school the kiddos will be going to for 

kindergarten.  We had a blast walking around the school and seeing all the fun places we will 

get to learn.  We had the chance to stop into a few classrooms, the gym, the nurse, the 

library, the art room and even the cafeteria!  The kiddos did a great job and looked just like 

they belonged walking those hallways with the kindergarteners and first graders. 


